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Canvas: 
 

 The implementation of Canvas continues to improve.  This semester, our focus was the 
selective implementation of LTIs, which are external learning tools often created by 
publishers. 

 The process of LTI implementation involves a brief review for FERPA compliance, and 
possibly the approval of a FERPA agent agreement with the LTI owner. 

 There is no formal process for this, so these are handled as they come, but we are 
working on formalizing the process with the DO, which we hope will allow us to be even 
more responsive to instructional needs. 

 
eLumen: 
 

 The eLumen launch has been delayed for a bit, because during the data migration it was 
discovered that a number of serious anomalies existed in the data that we were bringing 
into eLumen from CurricuNet. 

 Because eLumen is a new system, and one that will serve a number of important roles 
for the campus, the implementation team believed that it was critically important that 
the data was cleaned up before launch. 

 The curriculum committee has revised its process to allow the curriculum approvals and 
development to continue to happen this fall, and also to assure an easy transition to 
eLumen when the data is corrected. 

 
Canvas and eLumen Integration: 
 

 BC has been granted an IEPI (Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative) PRT 
(Partnership Resource Team) visit through the CA Chancellor’s Office to help us develop 
our systems and integration of Assessment and Teaching through the connection of 
Canvas with eLumen.   

 This connection will allow automation and connectedness between our teaching 
platform and our assessment platform, which will save time and effort in data entry by 
faculty.  This will allow faculty to focus on the most relevant parts of teaching and 
assessment: The reflection on the results of the data, and the fine-tuning of teaching 
practices to better support learning. 

 The first PRT visit will be on Oct. 4, and will include a team of experts in such systems 
sent to us by the state, as well as leadership from Instructure (Canvas) and eLumen.  
Both companies are already exploring a formal partnership around the possible 
connections of these two platforms. 


